
TRUNK-or-TREAT
Hosted by Mouse Factory Preschool and The Presbyterian Church

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 26TH

4PM-6PM
GET THOSE COSTUMES READY!!!

Let your little ones trick-or-treat in a fun filled safe 
environment, located in the parking lot at the Presbyterian 

Church, 227 NE 12th St., Newport.

Interested In Bringing Your Trunk?
The more the merrier!

Please contact Wendy Henriksen by 
October 18 to sign up or get more 

information.

Let’s make this a great event for the 
children in our community!!!

mousefactorynewport@gmail.com
(541) 264-5498


